
Happy 1st birthday to Mia, 2nd birthday
to John, #rd birthday to Noah, Elliott, and

Leo, 4th birthday to Brantley, Luna,
Kristian, Olivia, and Avery, and 5th

birthday to Margot!

BUNNY BUNCH

Upcoming Events!

November 1st starts our canned
food drive! We will be collecting
canned goods until November
22nd to bring to the local food
drive! Look for the Turkey box
by the office! 
November 1st, 8th, and 15th
are Bills/Sabres Days. Wear
your sports apparel! 
November 11th is Veterans day!
No UPK 
November 25th is our annual
Turkey Trot! Dress warm for
the weather because we will be
doing the trot outside! 
November 26th is Pajama Day!
November 27th there is no UPK
and it is Bills Day! 
The facility is closed November
28th and 29th! 
This month we will be doing a
‘shelter in place’ drill

Infant room: Cole!
Toddler Room: Myles!
Pre-k 3: Mackenzie and Sumaiya! 
Pre-k 4: Lilah, Tasneem, Micah, Emmy,
Teagan, Adriyonna, Luna, Olivia, Bodhi,
Ellia, Riley, Vivian, Liv and Wiley!

Star Students! 

We are thrilled to recognize Miss Emily as our Employee of the
Month! Miss Emily works in the toddler room at Bunny Bunch,

and her dedication and passion for the children truly shine
every day. Miss Emily connects with the kids so well, making
each of them feel valued and loved. Her warm and nurturing

nature creates a positive atmosphere in the classroom. She has
brought trust and joy among the toddlers. It's clear that they
adore her, and their happiness shows us how valuable she is!

Miss Emily goes above and beyond, always ready to step in
whenever needed, whether it’s helping her coworkers or

handling unexpected situations. Her teamwork and positive
attitude makes her loved by everyone at Bunny Bunch! Miss

Emily always makes sure that the classroom is clean and tidy
when she leaves for the day. Whoever goes in there after her is
thankful for all the effort she puts in before hand! Thank you,
Miss Emily, for everything you do and for how much you love
the children at Bunny Bunch. You are truly deserving of this

recognition, and we appreciate everything you do!
Congratulations, we love you!!!

Star Teacher!
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Happy Birthday! 



INFANT ROOM

Our Monthly theme:
This month in our Infant Room, we will be excited

to explore the themes of fall and Thanksgiving
through a variety of fun and engaging activities!

Week 1: Fall
We will kick off the month by celebrating the

beauty of fall! Our little ones will get creative with
a squirrel craft and enjoy making corn. They will
also sing “Fall is Here” and have a blast strutting

like turkeys!
Week 2: Get Ready for Thanksgiving

In our second week, we will focus on preparing
for Thanksgiving. The babies will have a

wonderful time making footprint turkeys, which
are sure to be adorable keepsakes! They will also
create their own Thanksgiving placemats, adding

a personal touch to our upcoming feast.
Week 3: Thankful Babies

During the third week, we will embrace gratitude
with our theme of “Thankful Babies.” The infants
will paint with feathers, exploring textures and
colors, and read heartwarming Thanksgiving
books. They will also color their own turkeys,
fostering their creativity and fine motor skills.

Week 4: Happy Thanksgiving
To wrap up the month, we will celebrate with our
“Happy Thanksgiving” festivities. We will have a

delightful Thanksgiving feast, and to make it extra
special, we will host a pajama day! We will enjoy

reading Thanksgiving stories and sharing the
spirit of thankfulness with our little ones.

We’re looking forward to a month filled with joy,
creativity, and learning as we celebrate the season

together!

Congratulations to our infant
room star of the month,

Cole!

Star of the month! 

We will be sending home any swaddles or sleepsacks
at the end of each week to be washed. Thank you!
washed. Thank you!
Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers,
and any other items your child brings in with their
first & last name. Thanks!
November 1st starts our canned food drive! We will
be collecting canned goods until November 22nd to
bring to the local food drive! Look for the Turkey box
by the office! 
November 1st, 8th, and 15th are Bills/Sabres Days.
Wear your sports apparel! 
November 11th is Veterans day! 
November 25th is our annual Turkey Trot! Dress
warm for the weather because we will be doing the
trot outside! 
November 26th is Pajama Day! 
The facility is closed November 28th and 29th! 

Important notes and reminders

NOVEMBER NEWS

Happy 1st birthday to
Mia! 

Happy Birthday! 



INFANT ROOM

This month, we are thrilled to celebrate Cole as our Star of the Month at Bunny
Bunch! At just 9 months old, Cole has made incredible strides in his

development. He has learned to sit up, crawl, and pull himself up, showcasing
his growing strength and curiosity. Cole brings so much joy to our daycare with
his bright smile and infectious laughter. He loves playing with his friends, and

it’s heartwarming to see him engage in playful interactions. Whether he's
exploring new toys or sharing giggles during group activities, Cole's silly

personality shines through! Cole's happy demeanor and love for coming to
daycare make him a cherished member of our Bunny Bunch family. We are so
proud of all his accomplishments this month, and we can't wait to see what he

will achieve next! Keep shining, Cole! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT!



Happy 2nd birthday to
John!

TODDLER ROOM

Our Monthly theme:

Week 1: Fun with Books
We will kick off the month with “Fun with

Books.” The toddlers will enjoy reading
favorites like Clifford, Chicka Chicka Boom
Boom, Corduroy, and Brown Bear, Brown

Bear. We will encourage their love for
reading and storytelling through these

beloved stories.
Week 2: Turkey Fun

In our second week, we will dive into
“Turkey Fun.” The little ones will get creative

with different turkey crafts and enjoy
coloring activities, making their own festive

creations to celebrate the season.
Week 3: Harvest Time

During the third week, we will embrace the
theme of “Harvest Time.” The toddlers will

color a cornucopia, do a corn craft, and
engage in acorn painting, exploring the

colors and textures of fall.
Week 4: Junior Chefs Week

To wrap up the month, we will celebrate
“Junior Chefs Week.” The toddlers will learn

about making food and participate in our
Thanksgiving feast! It will be a wonderful
opportunity for them to explore food and

celebrate together.
We’re looking forward to a month filled with
joy, creativity, and learning as we celebrate

the season in the Toddler Room!

Congratulations to our Toddler
room star of the month,

Myles!

Star of the month! 

We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for
themselves for naptime. We will be  sending them home
at the end of each week to get washed. 
Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and any
other items your child brings in with their first & last
name. Thanks!
November 1st starts our canned food drive! We will be
collecting canned goods until November 22nd to bring to
the local food drive! Look for the Turkey box by the
office! 
November 1st, 8th, and 15th are Bills/Sabres Days. Wear
your sports apparel! 
November 11th is Veterans day! 
November 25th is our annual Turkey Trot! Dress warm
for the weather because we will be doing the trot outside! 
November 26th is Pajama Day!
The facility is closed November 28th and 29th! 

Important notes and reminders

NOVEMBER NEWS

Happy Birthday! 



TODDLER ROOM

We are thrilled to celebrate Myles as our Star of the Month in the Toddler Room at
Bunny Bunch! Over the past few weeks, Myles has shown remarkable growth in his
communication and social skills. His ability to express himself has improved, and he
loves to engage with his friends during playtime and circle time. Myles loves singing,
and he lights up our circle time when it’s time for songs. His enthusiasm for stories is
evident. He loves to read a book with a teacher and is always paying close attention.

Myles also really enjoys playing with cars, showcasing his creativity and imagination.
Myles is also a wonderful helper during clean-up time, demonstrating his

understanding of teamwork and responsibility. His affectionate nature shines
through when he gives out hugs, making him a beloved friend to all. Additionally,

Myles is showing off his smarts by counting and naming shapes! We are so proud of
Myles and all the progress he has made. Keep shining, Myles! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT!



Happy 3rd birthday to
Noah, Elliott, and Leo!

PRE-K 3 ROOM

Our Monthly theme:

Fall Fun! After having so much fun
painting pumpkins and celebrating

Halloween with lots of fun crafts, it is
now time for “Fall Harvest”. Our weekly
themes include ‘Leaves’, ‘Bears, Bears,

Bears’, ‘Pilgrams and Indians’, and
‘Turkey Time’! During these weeks our 3

year olds will be doing lots of actvities
that are about fall! They will make leaf

people, leaf prints, and a pretty fall tree!
They will also make a bear mask and

teddy bear craft! Around Thanksgiving
time we will make our annuel placemats
that you can use at Thanksgiving dinner!

They will make pilgram and indian
handprints, and stick puppets as well!
Lastly, they will make a fork painted

turkey and a turkey headband! During
this month they will learn the numbers
8&9, the letters I,J, L, & K, and the colors
blue and orange! It is going to be such an
eventful month and we cant wait to talk

about everything we are so thankful here
at Bunny Bunch! 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3
stars of the month,

Makenzie and
Sumaiya!

Star of the month! 

If your child naps, we are asking that they bring in a
blanket for naptime. We will be sending them home at
the end of each week to get washed. 
Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and any
other items your child brings in with their first & last
name. Thanks!
November 1st starts our canned food drive! We will be
collecting canned goods until November 22nd to bring
to the local food drive! Look for the Turkey box by the
office! 
November 1st, 8th, and 15th are Bills/Sabres Days.
Wear your sports apparel! 
November 11th is Veterans day! 
November 25th is our annual Turkey Trot! Dress warm
for the weather because we will be doing the trot
outside! 
November 26th is Pajama Day!
The facility is closed November 28th and 29th! 

Important notes and reminders

NOVEMBER NEWS

Happy Birthday! 

FALL HARVEST!



PRE-K 3 ROOM

We are thrilled to celebrate Mackenzie as our Star of the Month in the
Pre-K 3 room at Bunny Bunch! Kenzie has been with us since she was a

little baby in the infant room, and it’s been a joy to watch her grow.
Kenzie is a shining example of kindness and generosity. She shares

with her friends and is always ready to lend a helping hand to anyone
in need. Her caring nature makes our classroom a warm and

welcoming place for everyone. One of Kenzie’s favorite activities is
playing in the kitchen center, where she loves to take on the role of

'mommy.' Her natural caregiving instincts truly shine through in her
imaginative play. She also enjoys working on worksheets and creating

crafts with her teachers, showcasing her intelligence and creativity.
Kenzie has a wonderful sense of humor and brings joy to her teachers
and classmates with her funny antics. She is always willing to try new
things and approaches every challenge with determination. Whatever

she sets her mind to, she accomplishes! We are so proud of you,
Mackenzie! Keep shining bright! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

We are so excited to honor Sumaiya as our Star of the Month in the
Pre-K 3 room! Sumaiya is one of the kindest friends in our classroom,
always ready to share and lend a helping hand to her classmates. Susu

has a special talent for spreading joy with her thoughtful
compliments. Whether it’s her teachers’ clothes, hair, or accessories,

she always knows how to brighten someone’s day with her kind
words. Her attention to detail is impressive and adds a lovely touch to
everything she does. One of Susu’s favorite activities is making crafts

with her teachers, and it’s clear she has a true passion for art. She
shines brightly during circle time, eagerly participating and sharing

her knowledge with all the correct answers.Susu's positivity is
infectious! She has a unique ability to lift the spirits of anyone who is

feeling down, instantly bringing smiles to their faces. We are so
grateful to have such a thoughtful and talented friend in our class.

Congratulations, Sumaiya we love you!!!



Happy 4th birthday to Brantley,
Luna, Kristian, Olivia, and Avery!
Happy 5th birthday to Margot! 

PRE-K 4 ROOM

Our Monthly theme:

Week 1: Feelings and Emotions
Students will explore different emotions and
how to express them. Activities may include

identifying feelings through stories, discussing
facial expressions, and creating emotion

charts. Children will engage in role-playing and
art projects to illustrate their understanding of

feelings.
Week 2: Space

This week, the focus will shift to the wonders
of space. Kids will learn about planets, stars,
and astronauts through interactive stories,

crafts, and simple science experiments. 
Week 3: Giving Thanks

In the spirit of gratitude, this week will
emphasize the importance of giving thanks.
Activities will include sharing what they're

thankful for in a circle time, and engaging in
discussions about kindness. Crafts may include

gratitude trees or decorations to celebrate
appreciation.

Week 4: Thanksgiving
Building on the previous week, the focus will
be on Thanksgiving traditions. Students will
learn about the history of Thanksgiving and

participate in related activities such as
storytelling, crafting turkeys, and a

Thanksgiving Feast! This week will encourage
sharing and community-building among

classmates.

Lilah, Tasneem, Micah,
Emmy, Teagan, Adriyonna,
Luna, Olivia, Bodhi, Ellia,

Riley, Vivian, Liv and Wiley!

Star of the month! 

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is
labeled with their first and last name. 
November 1st starts our canned food drive! We
will be collecting canned goods until November
22nd to bring to the local food drive! Look for
the Turkey box by the office! 
November 1st, 8th, and 15th are Bills/Sabres
Days. Wear your sports apparel! 
November 11th is Veterans day! No UPK 
November 25th is our annual Turkey Trot!
Dress warm for the weather because we will be
doing the trot outside! 
November 26th is Pajama Day!
November 27th there is no UPK and it is Bills
Day! 
The facility is closed November 28th and 29th! 

Important notes and reminders

NOVEMBER NEWS

Happy Birthday! 



PRE-K 4 ROOM

Congratulations to Miss Donna and Miss Ellie’s star of the month, Lilah! We are incredibly proud of
the progress Lilah has made emotionally, socially, and academically in her learning journey. During

circle time, she is focused, stays on task, and is an attentive listener. Lilah is doing a fantastic job
with printing her name independently, showcasing her hard work and perseverance. Lilah is always
productive and actively engaged during circle and center times. She enjoys singing songs, listening

to stories, and participating in fun Smart Board activities. Her communication skills shine as she
interacts with both peers and teachers, confidently seeking help and clarification when needed.

Lilah demonstrates respect for classroom supplies and materials, and she is generous and friendly
with her classmates. She works and plays well in group settings, developing positive ways to

include all her friends. With her pleasant personality, she is cooperative and open to new
experiences. We are so proud of this girl! Congratulations Lilah, we love you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

Congratulations to Miss Alex’s star of the month, Micah! Micah is a very sweet little boy who always
sets a good example for his peers. Micah is a natural helper and loves being the teacher helper! If he

could have one job for the rest of the year then it would be the teacher helper. Micah is always asking
how he can help in the classroom. Micah shows up to school every day with a smile on his face and a
positive attitude that lights up the classroom. He is a good example to his peers and always follows

all of our rules and routines. Micah likes playing with playdoh and playing in our sensory table.
Micah always plays very nicely in his center with his classmates. Micah has really come out of his

shell since the beginning of the year and we can’t wait to see how much farther he goes.
Congratulations Micah, we love you!!!! 

Congratulations to Miss Donna and Miss Ellie’s star of the month, Tasneem! Tasneem is a joyful and
sweet child with a wonderful disposition. Her good-natured and cooperative spirit is truly delightful.

Tasneem has become more comfortable interacting with her classmates, always willing to try new
things and engage in activities. She is a caring friend who genuinely wants everyone to feel happy

about their choices and emotions, embodying the spirit of "sharing is caring." As a dedicated learner,
Tasneem takes pride in her work and consistently puts forth her best effort. She is a strong advocate
for our classroom rules and routines, demonstrating her commitment to safety and responsibility. On

the playground, her favorite spot is the spiral, and she enjoys games like hopscotch and hide-and-seek.
During center activities, Tasneem remains focused and attentive to her tasks. She particularly loves
counting and sorting farm animals, and her favorite manipulatives are the waffle blocks and square

snap-together cubes. Keep up the fantastic work Tasneem, we love you!!!



PRE-K 4 ROOM

Teagan is a shining star in Miss Paula's class, and she is more than ready for Kindergarten!
This remarkable little girl consistently impresses us with her ability to count from 1 to 30,
and she recognizes all her numbers with ease. It’s wonderful to see her confidence grow as

she navigates these early math skills. Additionally, Teagan has mastered the entire alphabet,
showcasing her dedication and love for learning. Beyond her academic achievements, Teagan

brings a special flair to our classroom with her incredible Buffalo Bills gear. It’s always a
delight to see what she’ll wear next! During Circle Time, Teagan’s enthusiasm is contagious.
She eagerly participates, answering all of my questions with confidence and singing along to

our favorite songs. It’s truly a pleasure to have such a bright and adorable student in our
class. Teagan, your hard work and cheerful personality make a positive impact on all of us.

Congratulations on all your accomplishments! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

Adriyonna is a shining star in Miss Paula's class, and her radiant smile can brighten any
room! Over a short period, she has demonstrated remarkable growth and progress,

showcasing her eagerness to learn. It's heartwarming to see her excitement when she traces
her long name in the morning; her determination is truly inspiring. During Circle Time,

Adriyonna is an active participant, always ready to join in and sing her favorite songs. Her
enthusiasm is contagious, uplifting everyone around her and creating a joyful atmosphere in

our classroom. Her zest for learning and engagement truly stand out and do not go
unnoticed! It is such a pleasure to have Adriyonna as part of our classroom family. Her

positive energy and commitment to learning enrich our daily experiences. Congratulations,
Adriyonna! We love you!!!

Congratulations to Miss Alex’s other star of the month Emmy! Emmy is being recognized because she is
such a sweet and kind friend to her classmates. Whenever another friend is having a tough day, Emmy
is always there to comfort them and tries to cheer them up. Emmy always tries to make sure everyone

feels included in the group. She shares the toys and plays so nicely during center time. Emmy works
very hard and is learning more and more every day! Emmy has started to recognize her name, and has

even started writing it! Emmy has said on more than one occasion how much she loves coming to
school! We love the way Emmy always participates and follows directions in school. We love having

Emmy in our classroom and are looking forward to seeing how she grows as the year progresses.
Congratulations Emmy, we love you!!!



PRE-K 4 ROOM

We are delighted to announce that Luna is Miss Kaitlyn's Star of the Month for November!
Luna consistently comes to class with a bright smile, ready to learn and embrace each day

with enthusiasm. We can always count on her to follow classroom rules and routines, making
her a wonderful role model for her peers. It’s a joy to watch Luna interact with her friends,

where her vivid imagination truly shines. Her silly personality never fails to bring laughter to
our classroom! Luna is a bright young lady, already mastering her letters, shapes, and colors.

One of her favorite places to play is in our kitchen center, where she enjoys whipping up
delicious "soup" and other tasty treats for her teachers and friends. We feel so lucky to have

this amazing little girl in our class! Congratulations, Luna—we love you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

We are excited to announce that Olivia is Miss Kaitlyn's Star of the Month for November! Olivia
always arrives at school with a huge smile and her listening ears ready to go, making her a joy to
have in our classroom. As a caring friend with a positive attitude towards learning, Olivia truly
embodies the spirit of our class. She is productive, involved, and fully engaged during learning

time. We are so proud of her for knowing all her colors and shapes, as well as being able to spell
and write her name! Olivia loves making crafts and playing in the centers with her friends. She

creates amazing castles and animal houses using our blocks and magnets, showcasing her
creativity and imagination. We are so grateful to have Olivia as a member of our class, and we

can’t wait to see all the wonderful things she will learn in the future. Congratulations, Olivia—we
love you!

Bodhi is the star of the month in Miss Kim and Miss Danielle’s class! Bodhi is such a kind
and gentle little boy. He is attentive to our classroom routines and enjoys participating in
centers and circle time. Bodhi is always paying attention to his surroundings and what his

teachers are explaining. He loves story time and shares his thoughts with the class about the
book! He takes great pride in his work and loves finishing fun crafts. Bodhi is working hard
on learning his letters and numbers and is always eager to practice and show off his work!

Bodhi is a huge dinosaur lover and during play centers, he enjoys when we bring out the toy
animals! When playground time comes you can  find Bodhi happily running around with
friends or zooming on the tricycles and shooting hoops with his buddies! Bodhi is a joy to
have in class and we’re all so excited to see him everyday! We love you, keep up the great

work!



We are thrilled to announce Ellia Roszel as our Star Student for the month of
November in Miss Danielle and Miss Kim’s class! Ellia consistently demonstrates

excellent choices and follows the rules in our classroom, setting a wonderful
example for her peers. With her big smile and positive attitude, Ellia arrives each day
ready to learn and engage in new activities. She is always kind to her friends, readily
lending a helping hand during cleanup time at the centers. Ellia loves playing in the

kitchen center, where her imagination truly shines! She also enjoys our outdoor
playtime, embracing every opportunity to explore and have fun. Congratulations,

Ellia! We are so proud of you and all the joy you bring to our classroom! Keep up the
fantastic work! Congratulations, we love you!!!

We are thrilled to announce that Riley is our Star Student for the month of November in Miss Angela’s
class! Riley always enters the classroom with a positive attitude, greeting her peers with a warm
smile. She knows our classroom routine inside and out and consistently follows it, making her a
reliable and responsible classmate. During circle time and large group activities, Riley pays close

attention and engages fully, showing her dedication to learning. Riley is always eager to lend a
helping hand, whether it's assisting her friends in identifying their names or working on various

tasks. Her kindness has helped her make many new friends, and she serves as a wonderful influence
for her peers. Some of Riley's favorite activities include playing with the sensory bin, exploring the
kitchen, and having fun in the dollhouse. We are so grateful to have Riley as a cherished member of

our classroom family! Congratulations, Riley! Keep shining bright!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!

We are excited to announce that Vivian is our Star Student for the month of November in Miss
Angela’s class! Vivian has a strong understanding of our classroom routine and consistently follows it,
making her a dependable member of our class. Each morning, she arrives ready to dive into her work,

currently focusing on mastering her last name, and she is making great progress! Vivian is always
willing to lend a helping hand to her peers, showcasing her kind and supportive nature. She takes her
time with her assignments, putting in her best effort and feeling proud of her accomplishments. Since

the beginning of the year, Vivian has made many friends, contributing to our warm and welcoming
classroom environment. In her free time, Vivian enjoys playing with dolls, exploring the kitchen, and

having fun at the sensory table. We are so grateful to have Vivian as part of our classroom family!
Congratulations, Vivian! Keep up the fantastic work!



PRE-K 4 ROOM

Liv is Miss Thun’s star student for the month of November! Liv is known for her sweet and caring
personality as she is always giving out the best hugs and coming in with a smile to school every day,
brightening up the whole class with her cheerful presence! She has a natural ability to get along with

everyone, making friends easily and always being kind to others. Liv has made incredible progress
already in just a few weeks of school with her letters and numbers, and she is always eager to take on

new challenges. Liv enjoys every task or assignment given, staying fully focused and working hard until
they are complete. Liv loves to play with the baby dolls and likes to play pretend restaurants with her
friends, making fun dishes for everyone to try. She also enjoys reading and can often be found quietly

immersed in a book at the classroom library. Liv loves class read-alouds as well as she is always paying
close attention and engaging with the read-alouds enthusiastically. We are so happy to have her warm

and positive energy in our classroom! Congratulations Liv, we love you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

Wiley is Miss Thun’s star student for the month of November! Wiley was chosen to be the star of the
month because of his kind and sweet nature, and the way he always gets along with everyone. Wiley is a

true friend to his classmates, and Miss Thun knows she can always count on him to work or play with
any friend in the room. Wiley is also an excellent listener, paying attention to instructions and always
following directions with a smile. He is a great role model for his classmates! Wiley has been doing a
fantastic job with writing his name and continues to improve with learning his letters, numbers, and

colors everyday. When it comes to playing, Wiley loves playing with magnet tiles, using his creativity to
build all sorts of amazing structures. Wiley also loves making crafts and putting puzzles together, he is
always dedicated to finishing all his hard work! Wiley’s positive attitude and enthusiasm for learning

makes him a joy to have in class, we are so lucky to have Wiley in our classroom! Congratulations Wiley,
we love you!!! 


